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Dawn Hofheimer

From: Geoff Isles <islesglass@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 8:25 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Parking on Spur Lane

Traffic Authority: 
 
It came to my notice that you have Stirrup Lane on your agenda this Thursday. The residents of Spur Lane 
has complained a month ago over this, and no one added us to the agenda. We would like to be included 
in the discussion as we also do not want commercial parking on our street. It has already destroyed 
beautiful natural growth on our entrance, and frankly it is our neighborhood, not Zenergy’s.  
 
Respectfully  
 
Geoff Isles (Rep for the owners on Spur Lane) 
 

Geoff Isles 
islesglass@aol.com 
917-626-1134 


